
May 5, 2024

Dear Friends:

This year, we are excited to announce the 3nd Annual Forest Lions Foundation Golf Tournament at Ivy
Hill Golf Club on Saturday, September 28, 2024. With your help, over the last two years with the
tournament, we have raised over $30,000 to support our community.

We have served the Forest Community for over 50 years, and members of the Forest Lions Club have given
freely of their time and talents to support humanitarian projects, youth programs, and other initiatives that
improve the lives of those in our local and global community. All proceeds for the Forest Lions Foundation
Golf Tournament will support scholarships for local high school seniors, aid organizations fighting hunger,
and help continue our efforts to support the blind and visually impaired.

To learn more about the Forest Lions Club, join us at 6:00 pm on the second Tuesday of each month at
Graziano’s Restaurant in Forest for our monthly meeting, or visit us online at:

http://www.forestlionsfoundation.org
-OR-

Forest Lions Club and Foundation on Facebook @flcweserve

Consider becoming a partner by supporting our Golf Tournament. The Forest Lions Foundation, Inc. is a
recognized 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. With your tax-deductible sponsorship, you will be helping us
make a difference in our community.

Sincerely,

Theresa S. Price
Forest Lions Club & Foundation President
forestlionsclubva@gmail.com
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